
THE HAMILTON POLICE SERVICE BOARD 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
July 21, 2025 

HAMILTON POLICE SERVICE BOARD ANNOUNCES ITS NEWEST PROVINCIALLY 
APPOINTED MEMBER 

The Hamilton Police Service Board (Board) is pleased to announce the two year provincial 

appointment of Robin St. Jean to the Board. With this appointment, the Board has now reached its 

seven member capacity.  

The Hamilton Police Service Board is the civilian body governing the Hamilton Police 

Service. Through the Community Safety and Policing Act, 2019, the Board is responsible 

for ensuring the delivery of adequate and effective policing in Hamilton and to provide 

accountability to the public through governance activities that contribute to locally 

responsive policing. 

Robin brings numerous years of leadership experience, negotiating and conflict 

management skills to the Board. Since 1979, he has been actively involved in all facets 

of real estate. He is currently President of Michael St. Jean Realty and President of 

Durand Development Corporation, a real estate investment and development company 

since 1982. 

Robin is committed to supporting several local charities, including the Christmas Tree of 

Hope, Operation Santa Claus, the Great Holiday Food Drive, and World Vision. 

He is an active motorcycle enthusiast and participant in organized sport shooting. Robin is 

a long-time resident of Hamilton and currently resides in Ancaster with his wife Teresa. 

They have two sons, Michael and Stephen, and are active members of the community. 
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https://www.ontario.ca/laws/statute/19c01
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For more information related to this media release please contact the Board’s Executive 

Director. 

Board Members: Chair Don Robertson, Vice Chair Esther Pauls, Andrea Horwath, Cameron 
Kroetsch, Anjali Menezes, Shaun Padulo and Robin St. Jean

Administrative Team: Executive Director Kirsten Stevenson and Executive Assistant Lucia 
Romano 

Phone: 905-546-2727 

Email: kirsten.stevenson@hamilton.ca 

Address: 155 King William Street 
Hamilton, ON  L8R 1A7 

Website: www.hamiltonpsb.ca 

Robin is a huge supporter of all things Hamilton and looks forward to contributing to the 

community and citizens of Hamilton. He values civic responsibility and is eager to continue to 

contribute to public safety and community well-being through his role on the Board. 
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